





Accreditation

In 2023, Sheriff Potter signed an accreditation law enforcement agreement
committing to meeting the standards of the Commission for Florida Law
Enforcement Accreditation, after initially completing a review of agency policy
and procedures. Currently the DeSoto County Sheriff’s Office is documenting its
compliance with CFA standards, of which many are critical to life, health, safety
issues and best practices.

Tentatively planned during 2024, or at maximum within the next 21 months,
team of assessors from the Commission for Florida Law Enforcement
Accreditation (CFA) will examine all aspects of our agency’s policies and
procedures, management, operations and support services. DGSO must comply
with numerous standards, many of which are mandatory, to receive accredited
status.

Agency members and the public will be notified within @ minimum of thirty days

of the assessment and are invited to offer comments to the assessment team. A

copy of the standards manual is publicly accessible on the CFA website at
under the ‘Standards’ tab.

Once the Commission’s assessors complete their review of the Desoto County
Sheriff's Office, they report to the full Commission, which then determines if the
agency is to receive the initial accredited status. Accreditation is valid for three
years. Verification by the team that DCS0 has met the Commission’s standards is
part of a voluntary process to gain and will be required again every three years to
maintain accreditation, a highly prized recognition of professional excellence.
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Communications
$1,333,004

Gourt Services
475,339

E-911
$92,100

Law Enforcement
$9,075,784

Detention
§9,442,2T1
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